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2nd March 2020  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 

Primary 7 – Chieftains Community Cup - Rugby Tournament  
 

Primary 7 pupils have been invited to participate in a Rugby Tournament on Wednesday 25th March, 2020 at 
Malleny Park Balerno. 
 
The event will be attended by schools in the Balerno High School Community cluster and will take place during 
school hours.  
 
Please see below for further details:  

 

 Coach will leave school at 11:00am and return to school at 3.00pm. 

 Please provide your child with a packed lunch. 

 Please note that pupils should wear appropriate outdoor sportswear and suitable footwear. 

 Please provide a drink of water. 

 EE2 forms should be returned by Friday 14th March 2020.  

 There is no charge for this event.  

 

 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Natalie Tracey 
Head Teacher 

 
 
 

 
 


